
 
 
FCC ID: JNZB00049R                                                                  Date:06/13/2022 
 
 According to “784748 D01 Labelling Part 15 &18 Guidelines v08” 
 

If the device is unquestionably too small for the FCC ID to be readable (smaller than 4-
6 points), the FCC ID may be placed in the user manual. However, it must be determined 
that the device itself is too small – the label area allocated to the FCC ID may not be 
reduced because of over crowded identification of other product and regulatory 
information. Justification for placing the FCC ID in the manual must be submitted with the 
initial application for certification for review and approval. 

 
 - The product is a wireless Earphone, the product dimension is too small and the 
mechanical is the rounded/ radius design. The product characteristics do not permit direct 
marking of the device.    
  - Logitech confirms FCC ID would be placed in the flyer and out side package, and users 
can see compliance information when they choose products on the retail store and open 
the product package. 
 
- The above has been accepted via a KDB inquiry which may be found in the operational 
description exhibit. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------- 
Paul Zahra / Sr. Manager Compliance Engineering 
LOGITECH FAR EAST LTD. 
Tel: +1-510-713-5436 
E-mail: pzahra@logitech.com 
 


